To

The Joint Secretary

Southern Indian Regional Council

Institute of Chartered Accountants of India
Nungambakkam

Chennai - 600 034.

Dear Sir,

Kindly display the advertisement enclosed, notifying vacancies
Assistants in the Institute’s notice board, at your Earliest.

Thanking You,

Yours faithfully,
For A. Subramanian & Co.,

SP. Palaniap yan
Partner i
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A. SUBRAMANIAN & Co. . _Phone : 044-2834 5298

website : www.asandco.in
Chartered Accountants

We are looking for bright, energetic and optlmlstnc candidates who are looking
_forward to doing their Articleship Trammg in our Firm. If you are looking
forward to an enriching phase of your bright career ahead, you can reach out to
us at:

['A. Subramanian & Co.,

Charted Accountants

“Shri Mahalakshmi”

New No:6,3™ Floor, Ill Street, Habibullah Road,
T. Nagar, Chennai-600017.

Ph-044-2834 5298

| E-mail - palaniappan@asandco.in

|_Website-— www.asandco.in

For A. Subramanian & Co.,
Accountants

B SP. Palaniappan
Partner
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